
 

                   

Friday 24 May 2018  
Week 4 Term 2 
Kia ora, Kia orana,  Malo lelei, Talofa lava, Namaste, Fakalofa lahi atu,Bula vinaka, Ni hao, greetings 
to all whanau and friends of Flat Bush School, 
Next week marks the start of the 2018 Samoan Language Week. We will be celebrating this with the 
raising of the Samoan flag and singing of the Samoan National Anthem. This will take place at 9am 
beside our school’s flagpole, all families are warmly invited to join us. There will  be a special school 
assembly at 11am on Friday, June the 1st to celebrate Samoan Language Week, it will be in our hall 
and again all families are invited to join us. 
Today’s Netball tournament was postponed until next Friday due to the wet weather. This Sunday 
our school’s Under 45kg Rugby team are participating in the New Zealand Barbarian Rugby Club’s 
Primary School Rugby Fun Day at Bruce Pulman Park in Takanini.  
Next Tuesday, May the 29th we have students from Rms 11 and 20 involved in the Tangaroa College 
Sounds of the Pacific concert which is taking place in the Tangaro College Hall from 6pm-8pm. 
It is so encouraging seeing our students being involved in so many different learning experiences 
and sharing and showing their talents.  
Wishing all families the best for the weekend ahead, hopefully this wet weather makes an exit. 
Good luck to all of our students competing in Winter Sports, great to hear on Mondays how proud 
they are of themselves for being part of a team.  
 
Go the Blues and Warriors!! 
Kia manuia, 
Mr Avatea 
Proud to be your Principal 

This week’s editor's were Kal-el Key and Elizaberth Samau  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

In Room 1, we used different shapes to make a lion and a giraffe. We used a 
circle, rectangles, a pentagon, a hexagon and a triangle to make a lion. We 
used circles, ovals and rectangles to make a giraffe. We love our shaped 
animals. 

 

Siaki 

 

Maruaao 

 

Hirini 

 

Naveah 

 

Maleah 

 

Tafaoga 

 
Travelwise  
This week we have had our Travelwise crew out on Flat Bush Road in the 
morning. They have been holding up signs to remind our Whanau to slow down 
and watch out for the children. Thank you to those who waved, smiled or 
beeped your horn to show that you have seen our Tamariki. Please remember 
the yellow lines and the orange cones are there to keep our Tamariki safe. 
Please do not park next to them, drop your children off in the safe areas. 
Thank you so much. Keep up the good effort and keep down the speed. 
Your Travelwise Crew. 

    
 

 


